
Detachment of Texas  

Commander’s Travel Notes 

November 27, 2022  

To all proud possessors of a priceless heritage:  

As Detachment Commander of Texas I and my wife received 
an invitation to attend an outstanding event in Houston, 
Texas. 

For over 40 years, the American Legion Auxiliary 
Department of Texas has partnered with The University of 
Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center UTHealth Houston 
Graduate School of Biomedical Sciences to advance cancer 
research through the generous American Legion Auxiliary 
ALA Fellowship program.  

There were twelve recipients, one at each table, and we got 
to interact with Shannon Hartzell, a fourth-year student in 
the Medical Physics Program. Shannon was extremely 



impressive. The two doctors in charge of the program were 
also at our table. 

The event was 1st class, the food was excellent, and the 
Fellows and invitees such as Myra Cooper, Holly  Hatley, 
Brenda Towers, Teresa Copeland, Shay Kuehner, and 
Christine Trahan among others that so gracious in their 
reception to me and Judy.  

Department of Texas ALA thank you for your steadfast 
partnership. Together you and MD Anderson will help 
advance the fight against one of the most challenging 
medical conditions of our time. 

 

Honoring our priceless heritage  

 

Clifton Guillory  

Commander, Detachment of Texas 


